
 

 

8th June 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 3 Chocolate Workshop 
 
As part of this half term’s topic, ‘Cocoa Crazy’, we have arranged an exciting chocolate workshop for the 
children. This will take place in school on Friday 13th July. 
 
The morning consists of an interactive presentation covering the history and science of chocolate. The 
areas covered are: 
 
-The origins of cocoa 
-Aztec and Mayan Indians and what they used the cocoa for 
-Where cocoa is grown and how it came to Europe (Christopher Columbus)  
-Changes in chocolate over the years 
-What's in chocolate and how it affects your body  
-Liquids to solids (tempering of chocolate)  
-Fair Trade 
 

The morning will conclude with a chocolate quiz based on the morning’s presentation, with prizes such 
as chocolate mobile phones and Golden Wonka Bars! 
 
The afternoon will consist of team building, working in groups of 6 designing and making chocolate 
pizzas. The day finishes with prize giving for the morning’s quiz and best pizza design. All the children 
will get chocolate to take home on the day. All the chocolate brought into school is gluten, nut and 
gelatine free and the dark chocolate is dairy free. 
 
The cost of the workshop to £6.00 per child. If we do not receive sufficient contributions, the 
workshop may have to be cancelled. Please return your slip and payment to the school office in an 
envelope with your child’s name, class, amount enclosed and what the slip/payment is for by Thursday 
12th July. Alternatively, payment can be made online via SIMS Agora. If your child is eligible for Pupil 
Premium, you are entitled to the workshop being funded by school.  
 
As promised, we will also be taking the children for a fun trip out this term. The trip is still in the 
planning stage but we will get the full details send out as soon as possible.  At this stage we expect the 
trip to have a contribution cost of around £15.00 per child. We are planning for the trip to take place be 
17th July but cannot confirm a definite date until all is arranged. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Kelly Grant, Kathryn Whalley Ben Halima & Jason Smart 



 

 

Year 3 Teachers 
 

Year 3 Chocolate Workshop 
  
Child’s Name: ________________________________________________ Class: ___________________  

  

I give permission for my child to take part in the Chocolate Workshop    [   ]  

 

I enclose a contribution of £6.00 / My child is eligible for Pupil Premium (please delete as appropriate)  

 

  

Signed:__________________________________________ (Parent/Carer)  Date:___________________ 

 


